
Canning Highway 
#ShapeOurPlace  
Community Open Day
As part of the Canning Highway 
#ShapeOurPlace project, the City has 
engaged consultants to undertake a detailed 
assessment of the character of Kensington and 
South Perth either side of Canning Highway 
between Berwick St and Douglas Ave. The draft 
Character Study report will be available for 
comment from Monday 10 October 2016 and a 
Community Open Day will be held on Saturday 
22 October 2016. Visit the City's engagement 
portal at yoursay.southperth.wa.gov.au to have 
your say or register for the open day.

Free recycling bags  
for residents
Missed the green waste collection or simply 
want to tidy up around the house? The City's 
Collier Park Waste Transfer Station has large, 
reusable recycling bags available that are free 
for residents. Simply pick one up from the 
Waste Transfer Station between 9am-4.45pm, 
Monday to Sunday, located on Cnr Hayman Rd 
and Thelma St, Como.

Notice of Special  
Council Meeting 
5.30pm Thursday 6 October  2016 
A Special Council Meeting has been called for 
the purpose of considering the Responsible 
Authority Report to the Metropolitan Joint 
Development Assessment Panel for 86-90  
Mill Point Road South Perth – revised 34  
storey development.

The Special Council Meeting is being held in 
the Council Chamber at the City of South Perth, 
corner Sandgate St and South Tce, South Perth, 
commencing at 5.30pm,  
Thursday 6 October 2016.

GEOFF GLASS 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

WACE Study Space
South Perth Library will provide a dedicated 
study space from 18 October to 19 November 
2016 to help students ace their WACE exams.  

9474 0777 | enquiries@southperth.wa.gov.au
Civic Centre, Cnr Sandgate St & South Tce

Find the City online

www.southperth.wa.gov.au This publication is available in alternative formats on request.

Discover South Perth

Free park 'n' ride to Perth Zoo

Free parking and a shuttle bus service is 
available for residents and visitors to Perth Zoo 
for the duration of the September/October 
school holidays. The service is a joint initiative 
between the City and the Zoo.

An area of Sir James Mitchell Park immediately 
adjacent to Lamb Street, off Ellam Street in 
South Perth has been set aside for vehicle 
parking. A 35 seater shuttle bus will transport 
visitors between this location and Perth Zoo 

every 20 minutes, between 10am to 5pm each 
day, ending Sunday 9 October 2016.

“This collaboration works towards improving 
parking outcomes in South Perth during this 
busy period,” Mayor Sue Doherty said.

“A gold coin donation can be made on the 
shuttle bus, with all contributions directed 
towards Perth Zoo’s Wildlife Conservation 
Action Fund to help save wildlife.”

Your Garden with Josh Byrne
6.30-8.30pm | Wednesday 19 October 2016 
Collins Street Centre 
Cnr Collins St and Shaftesbury St, South Perth 
Free, bookings required. 

Garage Sale Trail
Saturday 22 October 2016 
Various locations around the City. 
www.garagesaletrail.com.au

Visit the City’s website for more 
information and upcoming events.

4 OCTOBER 2016
PENINSULA SNAPSHOT
CITY OF SOUTH PERTH

Community Safety Month  
Free events and activities
1 - 31 October 2016 
Various times and locations around the City. 
Free, bookings required for select events. 

2016 Emerging Artist Award 
Exhibition
21 - 29 October 2016  
City of South Perth Community Hall  
Vote for your favourite artwork or purchase  
a piece to take home!

#discoversouthperth

Visit the City's website for more information about our events or to book your tickets.
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Latest News

Tree kangaroo joey Mian and his mum Kaluli


